January 11, 2022

Carla Reid, CEO/General Manager Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission 14501 Sweitzer Lane Laurel, Maryland 20707

Dear Ms. Reid:

It is my pleasure to submit to you the County Council's appointment of a Public Member to the Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission ("WSSC") Water Inspector General Appointment Committee. Pursuant to the Annotated Code of Maryland, Public Utilities Article, Section 17-603, the County Council is appointing Dr. Isaac Trouth to the WSSC Water Inspector General Appointment Committee.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Council Administrator Robert J. Williams, Jr. at (240) 508-7390 or rjwilliams@co.pg.md.us.

Sincerely,

Calvin S. Hawkins, II Chair

Cc: Julianne M. Montes De Oca, Corporate Secretary, WSSC Turkessa Green, Deputy County Auditor